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Dear Parents, 
  
We hope you are enjoying the summer!  
  
 In preparation of the coming school year, we are reminding you that it is a Maryland state 
requirement for all students to have the following immunizations on file prior to the start 
of 7th grade: 

  
- MCV4 (Meningococcal/Meningitis)  
- Tdap   
  
  Many of you have already sent in your daughter’s immunization records.  If you have not, 
please be in touch with your pediatrician as soon as possible to make sure these 
immunizations will be completed before the start of the school year. If your daughter 
has already received them, please send us a copy of her updated vaccine record.  If she is 
not up to date, please send us the appointment date scheduled for these vaccines.    

 
 You may have your pediatrician email vaccine records to us at msnurse@baisyaakov.net 
or fax them to 443-548-0347 att: School Nurse.  You may also drop them off at the 
Middle School building.   

If you have any further questions or concerns over the summer, please leave us a 
message at 443-548-7700 ext. 220 or email us at msnurse@baisyaakov.net.  Please be 
mindful that we are not working our regular schedule over the summer and therefore it 
will likely take longer than usual for us to get back to you.  If you have an urgent need 
that needs a timelier response, please call the main line.   

                                     Wishing you a restful and enjoyable summer, 

 
Judy Krakauer, RN and Rivky Litke, RN, BSN  
BYMS Nurses 
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